
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With Sympathy 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 Altar Guild  Volunteers 

 

Fáilte Pope Francis! 

To celebrate Ireland hosting the World Meeting of Families 
next year, the Irish Catholic is asking children to write a 
letter of welcome to Pope Francis, accompanied by a drawing 
to win fantastic prizes for their school.  The competition is 
open to children aged 6-9 years old.  Please include child’s name, 
age, class, school name and contact details.  Deadline for 
entries is 24th November 2017.  (www.irishcatholic.ie) 
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